
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with the Sunday call out: 

• Get ready for a summer adventure like no other! We’re off to Paris & the 
Mediterranean in Summer 2026, and guess what? You’re invited!  Travel Club 
invites you to this Tuesday’s parent information meeting in the media center. The 
meeting is Tuesday, November 12th at 6pm. Please come to lock in your early 
enrollment discount. Limited seats are available. For more details, please reach out 
to Mr. Frain. The link to RSVP to the meeting can be found in the accompanying 
email. https://bit.ly/3MlJ7NT  

• Please congratulate the Girls and Boys Cross Country Teams for their performance 
at the Region Championships held in Ft. Myers.  The Girls are Region Champions. 
The Boys placed 3rd.   

• Track off season workouts will begin Monday Nov. 4th from 1-2 pm. All paperwork 
and a current physical must be cleared by Ms. Copello to participate.  

• Parents we have many items that have been turned in to the lost and found, if your 
student is missing anything, have them swing by student services to check.  All 
remaining items after winter break will be donated.  

• Key Club: Dues collection will begin Monday. Mr. Clay will be in the cafeteria during 
lunch. $20 cash or check made out to OFHS.  

• The ASVAB Test will be given at OFHS on Tuesday, December 3rd.  Students in 
grades 10th-12th may sign up using the link located on the guidance website, or the 
accompanying email. Students must use your PCSB account on the sign-up form. 
The last day to sign up is November 22nd. If you have any questions, please see Ms. 
Jackson in Guidance, Sign up:  https://forms.office.com/r/mapb94tJLK  

• Warrior Pride Marching Band is still selling Poinsettias. Please reach out to a band 
member if you would like to purchase one. Sales are open through Thursday, 
November 14th.  

• Junior Seminars will be held Thursday and Friday, Nov 14 & 15.  All parents of juniors 
should review the credit check that is being sent home with each student.  

• Come visit Narnia with the OFHS theater department as they present The Lion, The 
Witch, and The Wardrobe on November 13th, 14th, and 15th at 7pm in the OFHS 
Theatre.  The cost for entrance is $7.00 for students and seniors and $10.00 for 
general admission.  
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• It’s time to let our wonderful teachers & staff know how thankful we are for all they 
do. Please consider signing up to bring in items for our Thankful Thursday Breakfast 
on 11/21, using the link in the accompanying email. Thankful Thursday Breakfast  

• The PTSA now has an Online Store to purchase Warrior Pride Spirit Wear! Click on 
the link below to get started. Support the causes you care about  

• There will be an informational meeting for the Rome, Athens, and Greek Islands trip 
(Summer 2026) on Thursday, November 21st at 6 PM in room 220 (Ms. Martino's 
room).  Sign up early to ensure your spot and make your payments smaller! This will 
be a trip of a lifetime. The link to sign up is in the accompanying email: 
https://bit.ly/4dbecyM.  If you have any questions, please email Ms. Martino at 
martinom@pcsb.org.   

• Monday, we will have a slightly modified bell schedule to accommodate for a Digital 
Literacy lesson, please see the accompanying email with the class times for 
Monday, November 11th.

 

Enjoy the remainder of your weekend, stay safe and We are Osceola, Home of Academic 
Success, and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 
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